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The President of Puertos del Estado 
receives the outgoing Presidents of 
Andalusian ports 
 
 
25-02-2019 (Spanish Ministry of Public Works and Transport). Today 
Ornella Chacón, president of Puertos del Estado, received six of the 
seven presidents of the Andalusia Port Authorities: Maria Carmen Ortiz, 
Almería; Manuel Morón, Bay of Gibraltar; José Luis Blanco, Bay of Cádiz; 
Paulino Plata, Málaga; F. José Álvarez de la Chica, Motril; and Manuel 
Gracia, Seville. In the meeting, Ornella Chacón thanked them all for the 
collaboration and institutional loyalty that they have demonstrated during 
their terms of office, as well as during the last eight months that she had 
the opportunity to work with them. 
 
The president of Puertos del Estado also highlighted the high levels of 
professionalism and social commitment shown by the presidents, in 
defense of the interests of their respective port facilities and the cities 
where they are located, while at the same time always looking out for the 
common good and making the best contribution to the general interest of 
the port system, of which they have all demonstrated on several 
occasions to be passionate supporters. 
 


